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Dear Mr. Brown
My name is Laura Sychowski and I am a citizen of Illinois who is concerned about our environment.  I
understand that there is a decision being made as to whether clean vehicle standards should be
adopted.  I support the adoption of these rules for our own health and the health of our environment.  With
so many environmental protections being stripped away in our country at this time, I believe that Illinois
should continue to do what is is sensible in terms of preserving our environment and our future. 
Laura Sychowski
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